
Lisa E.  Beal
Cherryfield
LD 227

I am writing in OPPOSITION to LD 227.  
It is sad enough that so many of our youth are being led to death and destruction;  but 
it is unconscionable that our leadership is attempting to legislate away anyone else's 
right to reach out to them with assistance, hope, protection, and truth.  If you really 
want to help the youth of Maine, you will do everything in your power to protect 
God-given parental rights rather than undermine them.  And if you are truly 
concerned about freedom, you'll legislate in a way that enshrines liberty for all rather 
than granting "rights" to individual groups. 
This is another bill still posted as a blank concept draft as of the day before the public 
hearing.  We, the people of Maine, are being treated as plebes, not citizens.  The 
majority of our leadership is acting elitist, uninterested in common sense, truth, and 
limited government.   Individuals don't matter.  Families don't matter.  God-given and 
Constitutionally-delineated rights don't matter.  Limited powers don't matter.  All that 
matters is the Communist/Marxist agenda, which, while it is rising at the moment, 
must ultimately fail just as it has in other nations.  
I urge you to OPPOSE LD 227 .  Thank you.
Lisa E. Beal
Cherryfield

   
 


